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Dear Parents/Carers 

Weekly Round-Up – November 29th     

Another busy week. With the change in the weather and December just around the corner, 

a polite reminder for pupils to wear coats. The roadworks on New Road are likely to 

continue into next week, we are grateful to pupils for using the temporary crossing for their 

own safety.  

NEW Pupil Christmas Lunch Wednesday 18th December 

Places at this popular event are, unfortunately, limited due to the size of the Dining Hall. 

Tickets, costing £2.75, will be available on WisePay in the Tickets and Events area at 5.00 

pm on Monday 2nd December. We reserve some tickets for pupils eligible for Free School 

Meals; please email office@sawstonvc.org to request a ticket for your child from 5.00 pm on 

Monday 2nd December. The menu can be viewed here. 

Other food outlets will remain open as usual on Wednesday 18th December, therefore, 

pupils will still be able to purchase food from the Kiosk or Grab and Go at lunchtime if they 

do not have a ticket for the Christmas Lunch. 

NEW Year 9 school photographs  

For free delivery to school on your child’s portrait photograph, please order online by 

Sunday 8th December. Orders should be placed via the Tempest website using your unique 

link or visit www.tempest-orders.co.uk. Please call 01736 751555 for assistance. 

NEW Social Media 

Facebook is now Sawston Village College’s primary social media platform. You can find the 

school page here: https://www.facebook.com/sawstonvc.  

Parents and carers are also encouraged to follow Anglian Learning’s Facebook page 

@AnglianLearning for regular news and updates from across our Trust. 

NEW Sawston Cinema 

We have two screenings in the Marven Centre coming up: Wicked Little Letters on 5th 

December at 7.00pm and Typist Artist Pirate King on 12th December at 7.00pm. Check out 

the website www.sawstoncinema.org for more information and to book. 

REMINDER WisePay catering accounts  

If your child uses the food outlets in school, we encourage you to check the balance on their 

WisePay catering account and top up if necessary. Pupils are not able to go overdrawn at the  
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till; if your child does not have sufficient funds on their account, they will be asked to come 

to reception to call home for a top up. If necessary, reception can issue a note for one day to 

allow your child to have lunch- this will then be charged onto their WisePay account once it is 

in credit. If you need help accessing WisePay, or wish to set a daily spend cap, please email 

finance@sawstonvc.org.  

COMMUNITY Cambridge Museum of Technology  

The Cambridge Museum of Technology is hosting a live audience for a streaming of the 

Royal Institution's Christmas Lectures. If you would like to join the lecture to learn the truth 

about food on 10th, 12th or 14th December, please follow the link below 

www.museumoftechnology.com  

 

 … 

Wishing you a relaxing weekend, 

Jonathan Russell 
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